
TWO’S  NEWS 
 

August 27, 2017 

 

Hello again to all units in District 2: 

 

First of all, THANK YOU to all who responded to the request for donations to fund the National 

President’s Reception at the State Convention in June.  District 2 units—you are awesome!!  Your 

donations were very much appreciated.  We were pleased to have President Mary Davis visit North 

Dakota, and to hold a reception in her honor. 

 

Also, at the Department Convention in Minot last June, the following state officers were elected: 

 President—Mavis Goodroad, Fargo 

 President-Elect—Jeannie Roman, Minot 

 Vice President—Myrna Ronholm, Jamestown 

 Secretary—Marcy Schmidt, Fargo 

 Treasurer—Erica McDougall, Rock Lake 

 Chaplain—Beverly Wolff, Beach 

 Historian—Lynn Tomlinson, Rolla 

 National Executive Committeewoman—Tammy Ryberg, Bowbells 

 Alternate NEC—Diane Kraemer, Grand Forks 

 Parliamentarian—Linda Juntunen, Perth 

President Mavis’s theme is “Tears Shed—Veterans Remembered”.   Her dedication to veterans and their 

needs is an inspiration for all of us.  Mavis’s Recognition Night is scheduled for October 14 at the 

Holiday Inn in Fargo. 

 

Your District 2 officers—myself, from Mountain, as President, and Kathy Tuma, from Larimore, as Vice 

President—are now serving the 2nd year of our two-year terms.  We have truly enjoyed getting to meet so 

many of you, and we look forward to making many more acquaintances this year!  Please reach out—

we’re here to cheer you on for the amazing things you do, and to assist you when you run into those 

occasional challenges.  And we’d love to visit your unit for a meeting, an event, or whatever. 

 

Our fall district meeting will be in Park River on September 14.  Social hour is at 5:30 at the Legion Club, 

supper at 6:00, and a joint opening session with the Legion at 7:00, after which the Auxiliary will move to 

the nearby Park River Community Center.  Registration is $4, and the meal is $10.  President Mavis will 

be the main speaker, along with a presentation by her membership chairman Jeannie Roman.  Make plans 

to attend—there is so much to be learned, questions to be asked, friendships to be made, and fun to be 

had. 

 

In the August unit mailing from Headquarters, a unit officer’s list for 2017-2018 was enclosed.  If you 

have not submitted yours yet, please do so immediately.  Send your copy to Headquarters; Marcy will file 

it and forward a copy to me. 

 

Thank you for all you do for veterans.  See you at the District Meeting! 

 

Marlene Simundson    osranch@yahoo.com 

District 2 President    Home  701-549-3556 

12979  95th St NE     Cell     701-370-7074 

Cavalier ND 58220 

 


